
This is an example of a project description.

PROJECT DESCRIPTION

A feasibility study was completed for the Broadway Street Viaduct in 2002 with the purpose of evaluating the current condition of the structure and identifying design alternatives for the rehabilitation or replacement of the Broadway Street Viaduct. The feasibility study indicated that the existing viaduct had a sufficiency rating of 29 (out of 100), the overlay on the deck of the bridge was near the end of its useful life and would need to be replaced, and that the viaduct is structurally deficient and functionally obsolete.

Iowa Department of Transportation (Iowa DOT) has initiated planning and preliminary design studies for the replacement of the US 6/Broadway Street viaduct from 16th Street to 8th Street in Council Bluffs, Iowa (Pottawattamie County). The proposed project consists of replacing the viaduct on the existing or an immediately adjacent alignment. A project map is attached.
An Environmental Assessment (EA) will be prepared for the proposed project. An EA is a National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) document that is required in the preliminary stages of the planning process. The EA is a written record of the analysis of potential impacts to the environment resulting from the proposed project and is prepared for projects for which the potential for significant impacts is unclear. Impacts to both the natural and socioeconomic environment are evaluated.

ANTICIPATED IMPACTS

A wide spectrum of resources will be evaluated including cultural resources, floodplains, impacts to homes and businesses, socioeconomic resources, noise and air quality. Impacts may vary depending on the elements of the final design.  
As part of the proposed project, existing right-of-way will be used whenever practical although additional right-of-way may be required to accommodate the proposed improvements. Precise right-of-way impacts, as well as potential impacts resulting from noise levels, air quality, cultural resources and natural resources, parks or recreation facilities and the natural environment, will be determined as planning and design activities continue.

DEVELOPMENT PROCEDURES

This project is being developed for federal funding participation. A determination by the Iowa DOT and the Federal Highway Administration has identified this project as requiring preparation of an EA.  

Current regulations governing development of federally funded highway improvements require early coordination with units of government who may have interests in the project or its potential impacts. This is intended to provide early notification of the proposed project and to solicit comments regarding the potential impacts of such an action. Several federal, state and local agencies will also be contacted directly to request their early input as part of the project impact identification process.  
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